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June 10, 2025 

All Agencies, Boards and Commissions 
Attention: Agency Finance Officers 

Neil Sullivan, State Budget Administrator 

FY 2025-26 Budget Status Report 

I I 

II 

As we begin the 2025-2027 biennium, we encourage you to begin setting up your fiscal year 2025-26 
budget information for the Budget Status Report. I would like to remind you of the requirement for 
agencies to complete the "Budgeted Amount" portion of the Budget Status Report. This figure should 
include all "new" appropriations authorized by the Legislature for FY 2025-26. 

The current FY 2024-25 Budget Status Report should also be updated as soon as possible to reflect any 
new appropriation provided this Legislative Session for the current fiscal year. Contact your assigned 
State Budget Division analyst if you need assistance identifying appropriation amounts and source. 

In addition to serving as a continuous up-to-date report for your budget management purposes, the 
Budget Status Report satisfies the appropriations management requirement of Statute 81-138, which 
requires all agencies to provide an estimate of fiscal year expenditures to the Director of Administrative 
Services and requires the appropriations to be withheld when such estimates are not provided by the 
agency. Further, section 8 of LB 261, the "mainline" 2025-2027 biennium budget bill passed during the 
2025 109th 1st legislative session, directs that all agencies, boards, and commissions shall promptly 
establish their detailed Budget Status Reports in the state's accounting system. 

Neil Sullivan, State Budget Administrator 

Department of Administrative Services I STATE BUDGET DIVISION 

PO Box 94664 1445 K Street, Room 1322 OFFICE 402-471-2526 

Lincoln, Nebraska 68509-4664 

das.nebraska.gov 

Lincoln, Nebraska 68509 




